
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Important Dates: 
Fri. Sept. 15- Terry Fox Run (1:30pm families welcome) 

Tues. Sept. 19 Muffin Morning 8:00 ‒ 9:00am 

Fri. Sept. 22 Hot Lunch Begins (for all students) 

Fri. Sept. 29 Orange Shirt Day/Reflection Walk (1:30pm) 

Mon. Oct. 2 ‒ Truth and Reconciliation STAT-no school 

Thur. Oct. 5 ‒ PAC Meeting 2:45pm (all welcome!) 

Mon. Oct. 9 ‒ Thanksgiving Holiday ‒ no school 

Fri. Oct. 20 ‒ NID (Non-Instructional Day)-no school 

 

Welcome Back, Everyone! 
  

Please, send a donation for the Terry Fox 
Run! Twonies for Terry! Please, join us on 
Friday September 15th at 1:30pm! 

 

Volleyball 
Many intermediates have already signed up for after 
school volleyball practies. Mrs. Jans is going to be 
the coach and Mrs. Dueck the sponsor. Our first 
practice will be after school on Wed. Sept. 
20th(2:45-3:45). 

Leadership: 
Mrs. Doornbos is sponsoring our students in 
Leadership. These students will co-plan special 
events for the whole school. There will be an after 
school meeting on: Tuesday, Sept. 19 2:45-3:45 to 
plan out our activities and house teams for the year. 

Muffin Morning ‒ Tuesday, Sept. 19  - please, join 
us for a muffin and coffee and meet the teachers! 

Permission and updated student information 
sheets: Thank you parents for keeping us up-to-
date with any changes to contact information or 
permissions. We have sent a new set of forms 
home for families. Thank you to all who have 
turned them in to us already!  
Reminder: now is a good time to pick up an 
updated volunteer package. Throughout the year, 
we need volunteers for class projects and 
special events. Thank you in advance! 

Smoky Skies Alert: we have been playing our changing weather conditions day-by-day. Should children need to take an 
inside break, they are free to do so. As well, we are reminding the students to stay well-hydrated to stay healthy. 
 
 

Apples! 
Mrs. Doornbos is 

continuing with the 
Apple fundraiser. 

Information coming 
soon. 

The K/1 class is 
fundraising for new 

reading books and self-
regulation supplies. 

If possible, please have your 
child bring a water bottle to 

school. 

Hot Lunch: 
Hot Lunch will begin on Friday, September 22. 
Menus are TBA based on volunteer schedules. 
Hot lunch is available to all students for no 
charge due to generous funders and PAC 
volunteers. Please, fill in attached form (on 
back). Thank you so all of our volunteers! 
 

New Report Cards and Core Competencies: 
Core competencies allow us to assess the 
“doing” part of the curriculum. For term 1, all 
classes will be working on Personal and Social  
Competencies based on the age and grade of 
the students. 

 


